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Comments: This comment is on the proposed Oak Knoll Grazing Project. Cattle on the East Beaver Allotment

have been documented degrading Coho Critical Habitat both directly by trampling streambanks and indirectly by

removing shade cover over streams upstream. Please close the Allotment in order to end these impacts and to

help restore Klamath River Coho. If you won't close the allotment then at least change the grazing period and the

number of cattle allowed to graze so that Coho are better protected, especially in the spring and fall.

 

Somehow this PC is not sending the rest of this letter. You might try a reply, and see if I can get it in that way....I

used to work on the rogue.

 

Please call if interested in details.

 

Francis Mangels, retired USFS GS-11 range officer STNF


